
April 21, 2017 

 

Mr. Charles J. Sanders 

Attorney at Law 

525 East 72nd Street 

New York, New York 10021 

 

Dear Charles: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 3, 1995 regarding our May 16 meeting. 

 

Your letter states that your colleague “Mark Zaid [informed you] that the Review Board plans to hold 

a closed meeting on Tuesday, May 16, 1995 in Washington, D.C. regarding the Board’s progress and 

direction.”  This information is incorrect.  The Review Board will not be meeting on the 16th -- in 

either closed or open session.  Nor will the Board’s next meeting (May 17-18) be discussing its 

“progress and direction.” 

 

The Review Board Staff will, however, be holding an “experts meeting” on May 16 to discuss the 

location of additional assassination records.  (We expect that some members of the Board may also 

will be in attendance at that meeting.)   Unfortunately, the participants for the meeting have already 

been notified and have accepted our invitation.   

 

We regret that we are unable to extend an invitation to you.  There are, of course, many people -- 

such as yourself -- who are knowledgeable about assassination records and who no doubt could 

contribute to the discussion.  We simply have had to make some difficult decisions and we regret 

that we could not include you.  We continue to be very interested in suggestions that you have 

regarding assassination records and we look forward to continued contact with you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: John R. Tunheim 

 Mark Zaid 


